
Notice of Public Hearing 
 
 

Notice is hereby given pursuant to Section 116470(c) of the California Health and 
Safety Code that a public hearing will be held concerning the City of Pasadena’s 2013 
Water Quality Report Relative to Public Health Goals.  The public hearing is scheduled 
for the regular City of Pasadena Council Meeting at the time and place listed below: 
 
Date:  September 9, 2013 
 
Time:  7:00 PM 
 
Place:  Council Chamber, Pasadena City Hall 
  100 North Garfield Avenue, Room S249 
  Pasadena, CA  91109 
 
The purpose of the hearing is to accept and respond to public comment on the City of 
Pasadena’s 2013 Water Quality Report Relative to Public Health Goals.  All interested 
parties will have an opportunity to give written and oral comment at the time and place 
indicated above.  As set forth in the report, certain constituents were detected in the 
drinking water at levels exceeding the State of California Office of the Environmental 
Health Hazard Assessment’s Public Health Goals.  These contaminants include arsenic, 
carbon tetrachloride, chromium VI, cis-1,2-dichloroethylene, fluoride, gross alpha, lead 
and copper, nitrate, perchlorate, tetrachloroethylene, total coliform bacteria, 
trichloroethylene, and uranium. 
 
Copies of the City of Pasadena’s Water Quality Report Relative to Public Health Goals 
are available for public inspection at the Water and Power Department, 150 South Los 
Robles Ave, Suite 200, Pasadena, CA  91101.  For information, please call (626) 744-
7315. 
 
 
 


